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From: Henderson, Silvester 
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 10:16 AM
To: LMC ALL Employees <Alllmcemployees@email.4cd.edu>
Subject: Request for Faculty/Staff Participation: LGBTQ Faculty/Staff Caucus (New Approved Academic Group)


10-17-2017

Dear LMC Faculty/Staff:

Hello! The Academic Senate recently approved the formation of an LGBTQ Faculty/Staff Caucus*. As a newly formed academic group, the initial goal of the Caucus is to create a formal position paper/statement of purpose, and group mission statements. As a result of this, the Academic Senate is seeking members to become part of this newly formed Caucus. One of the values of the Senate is to display human and careful support to all college academic groups. The Academic Senate would like to approved/suggest a team of professionals to discuss, support and create fair institutional efficacy and support for the LMC LGBTQ Community,

                                                                    
The Academic Senate and Senate Council promotes open applications from all LMC Faculty/Staff*.  Please submit your name, along with a brief writing that describes your interest to serve on this newly formed Task Force. All prospective applicants are requested to submit their interest in writing, by October 26, 2017. The selected professionals will be confirmed at the Academic Senate's November 6, 2017,  Bi-Monthly meeting, which will be held at 3:00 P.M. in L109. Your attendance at this meeting will allow the Academic Senate to ask questions and validate prospective applicants.  Thank you for your consideration and kindness.  Have a great week! 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Silvester Henderson, President 
Los Medanos College Academic Senate
(925) 473-7892 (Office)
 (925) 565-6107 (Cell) 
 
P.S. All Classified Professional will be forwarded to the Classified Senate for additional approval and consideration*. Please contact
        Professor Joshua Bearden for more direct information. Professor Bearden may be reached at jbearden@losmedanos.edu.

